



Shrewsbury Road, Church Stretton Telephone 01694 722209 Shropshire, SY6 6EX E admin@csschool.co.uk www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Dr. A Wood, PhD, NPQH, BSc (Hons)

Wednesday, 10 September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Open Evening, Thursday, 25th September 2025, 17:00 - 19:30hrs

We will be holding an open evening for prospective parents on Thursday 25th September from 17:00 – 19:30. This is when we aim to showcase the school to parents and children in our feeder primary schools and beyond. It is an opportunity to see the fantastic facilities that we have, meet our wonderful staff and pupils and see the high standard of work and excellent extra-curricular offer that our pupils take advantage of every day. During the evening there will be a range of events and activities taking place and many pupils will be wanting to represent the school, either as guides, within departments or as speakers. If your child is requested to take part during the evening, there subject teache will ask them to collect a separate letter with further details asking your permission for this.

In order to enable the staff to prepare and for pupils who are helping during the evening to have a break, the school will be closing early on <u>Thursday 25th September, at 13:20pm</u>. Buses will leave at 13.30pm.

If your child does not use the school bus, please make arrangements for them to be collected or inform them to make their way home as usual.

The new term has started extremely well with the pupils, especially Year 7, particularly well engaged in their learning and the school has a really positive feel about it. Many thanks for your ongoing support.

Kind regards

Dr Andy Wood Headteacher

T: 01746 760509

E: office@trusted-schools.com

Company Number: 09617166

E: finance@trusted-schools.com